
July 29, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

-------------------------------------------------------------

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has accepted the resign~tion of John Eger as Deputy Director 
of the Office of Telecommunications Policy, effective August 1, 1976. He 
was appointed on Apri125, 1974. 

There is no successor to announce at this time. 
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